Jane Rasely

From: Ruth Adams <ruthagrr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 10:01 AM
To: PCD; Heather Wright

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Besides not being in compliance with the Bl Comprehensive Plan, the
developer of the Winslow Hotel project seems to be "buying indulgences"
from any department that will let him. Promises to be green does not
mitigate the increased traffic, lack of parking, impact on the residential
neighbors and the whole downtown core, and 2 years of construction
chaos. If the developer wants to be green, he should not build at all. If
approved, this project would set a precedent that doesn't represent
Bainbridge Island.

The Planning Commission has recommended a decision to deny the
permit for this project. We encourage you to deny the permit also.

Thank you,

Terry and Ruth Adams
167 Harbor Sq. Lp
Bainbridge



